
Hello. I am speaking on behalf of the Elk County Right to Life group as 
well as many other  people I know who share this same view. We are 
protesting the bill that will broaden the destruction of life (children) in the 
womb and after birth. This bill would allow Maryland to become a haven 
for other states child molesters can take their “child” that they have 
raped to kill the new life created. This also would place the financial 
burden on the Maryland tax payers who would be funding these “services” 
as no one would be denied these “reproductive services”even if they are 
not citizens of the state of Maryland.

I urge you to vote on behalf of life and act as The Creator of Life would 
command us in one of his 10 commandments. Thou shalt not kill. 

Respectfully and urgently:

Lorraine Cappiello
Elk Co. Right to Life


